
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Your child is about to make an exciting move into Reception. We thought 
we would take this opportunity to let you know what is in store for them 

in the coming year. 

Meet the Team 
Class Teachers 

Mrs Cunningham 

Butterflies 

Year Group Leader  

Mrs Elverstone 

Butterflies 

EYFS Lead  

Mrs Lodhi 

Dragonflies  

Miss Green 

Bumblebees  

Miss Knight 

Ladybirds  

Nursery Nurses  

SEND Staff 

Mrs Coyne 

SEND Lead Teacher  

  Mrs Robson     Mrs Pattani 

                 SEND Teaching Assistants 

Miss Blanc  

Dragonflies  

Mrs Derry 

Ladybirds  

Mrs Clayton 

Bumblebees 

Mrs Wesson 

Bumblebees 



Where are we? 

F2 playground 

Miss Green  

Bumblebee 

Miss Knight 

Ladybirds  
Mrs Lodhi 

Dragonfly 

Autumn 1 Me, myself, where we live.  

Autumn 2 Seasons of celebrations 

Spring 1 People of the world. 

Spring 2 Traditional Tales 

Summer1 On the high-street and 999 what’s your    
emergency.  

Summer 2 Living and growth 

Our Topics 

If you need any further information please visit our website 
www.arhprimary.co.uk 

We can’t wait to start the new year and look forward to seeing you there! Enjoy 
the Summer Holidays. 

Yours sincerely 
The Reception Teachers  

Children will need to line up outside their 
classroom door in the morning and will be    

dismissed from the same door at the end of 
the day. 

Mrs Cunningham/
Mrs Elverstone 

Butterflies  

Possible Trips  
Winter / Christmas  Trip to the Theatre  

Approximate cost £20 

Spring / Summer Trip to Stonehurst Farm  

Approximate cost £18 


